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Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 
 

“Let us remember: one book, one pen, one child and one teacher can 
change the world” 

- Malala Yousafzai 

14.06.2024 

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

Another great week at WVA, with a really suc-

cessful Chessington World of Adventures Trip, 

with thanks to those that sponsored this activity.  

This week we also made the transition to our 

new timetable and all pupils moved up to their 

new year groups, with the yr6s moving into  

The Secondary part of the school with amazing  

Success. 

If only the weather was better :)  

TOP 3 THIS TERM: 
 

 

 

Joint 1st—Nicholas  & Fynley —1800 

3rd—Connor — 1050 

Thank you to those of you who 
helped the school by completing 
the Awards Place Wellbeing sur-
vey online. There is still time to 
add your views, if you open the 
link that should have been 
emailed to you.  

Your views really count and help 
us to make Wandle Valley an 
even more welcoming place to 
learn and work. 

  

Animation 

Week  
This week we finished off the film 

Rataouille.  The pupils really enjoyed it and 

completed their reviews. One of the pupils 

said that if he was going to do his own ani-

mation about a football team who wanted 

to win a Cup Final, but had fierce competi-

tion.   Next week  the genre will be Action, 

we hope they pick a good one! 



Butterflies are 
extremely important to 
our eco system.  So we 
have been doing our bit 
for the environment at 
Wandle, by cultivating 

butterfly chrysalises in 
the Headteacher’s  
office!   

These  
recently 
hatched 
and were  
released 

into the 
school 

grounds by the Primaries on 
Wednesday. 
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We try to think ‘outside the 
box’ at Wandle, to engage our 
children with their learning.  
Here is one of our Primary 
Teachers, Mr Collie, teaching 
Alien words in Phonics! 

Our children display some amazing  
talents!...... 

 
…… here is a Year 6 pupil 
practicing his self-taught  
piano skills! 

 

 

 

 

….. And here is one 
of our KS3 Pupils 
hard at work on his 
new Art Sculpture! 
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On Friday 24 May, Wandle Valley celebrated Cultural Awareness Day.  

As a school we shared foods from a 
variety of cultures and the pupils 
took part in activities about em-
bracing their differences.  

We 
would 
like to 

say a 
massive 

thank you to all of the 
parents / carers for your 
generosity and willing-
ness to bring in food for 
us all to taste.  

 

 

 

 

We are truly grateful.  

The pupils enjoyed the day,  

and the staff too! 
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Primaries and Year 7/8s had trip Sponsored by Guild of The Nineteen Lubricators 

 to Chessington World of Adventures on Tuesday 11 
June.   

 
 
 
 

 As you can imagine, 
everyone had a brilliant 
time.  

 

The staff returned to school at the end of the day happy but 
exhausted! 
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